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5th 
May, 2013.  

RQC Inc. Newsletter  

PO Box 872, Beenleigh. Queensland. 4207. Phone: 0452 228 709 
 

Secretary’s Report 

 Hi Members,  
 
I would like to thank everybody for all the positive feedback that we have 
received for our New Committee, it is never easy to take over through the term of 
a position and unfortunately the entire executive has changed midterm.   
 
We are determined and remain positive that we can make The RCQ Inc a club to 
be proud of! We are committed to communication and look forward to getting 
involved with you all.  
 
Please remember this is YOUR club and we welcome any ideas and any hands 
on help that is offered.  
 
Some important dates to remember:  
 

1.  General Meeting 01.05.13 at CCC Meeting Rooms, Durack.  

 These meetings are an integral part of running the club, some 
decisions must go to a General Meeting to be ratified or made 
and if we don’t have a quorum (a certain number of people 
attending) then these meetings do not go ahead and the 
decisions do not get made, therefore leaving the club in limbo.  
(Please remember that if the committee does not get support 
from the Members this could eventually lead to the demise of the 
RCQ Inc – for Rottweiler Enthusiasts (members or not) this 
would mean NO CLUB – which would mean NO SHOWS 
(Champ or Open) NO BREED SURVEYS, NO NATIONALS, and 
most importantly NO SAY in decisions pertaining to the 
Rottweiler Nation Wide.  
COME TO THE MEETINGS AND SUPPORT YOUR CLUB!!  

 
2.  Championship Show 1 – Mr. George Ioannidis (QLD)  

 13
th

 July 2013 – Show schedule will be sent to all members 
shortly! George is a long time member of the RCQ Inc holding 
several executive positions during this time. This will be George’s 
first SPECIALIST appointment and I really hope that ALL 

Queensland Rottweiler people will support him with an entry.  

 
3.  Championship Show 2 – Mr. Willem Peters (Netherlands)  

 14
th

 July 2013 – Show Schedule will be sent to all members 
shortly!  Willem is a very well known International Judge and we 
are looking forward to have him Judge at this event.  

 
 
I look forward to seeing you all at meetings and the shows.  
 
Cheers  
Donna Carter  

 

  

  

  

  

  


